

2020-2021学年广东省清远市英德市七年级(上)期中 试卷

英语

注:满分为90分。

注: /	内分うソソリカー。					
				下文连贯的要求,从每小题所给 卡上对应题目所选的选项涂黑。		
1.				t in dining halls in boarding		
				ining halls. In most boarding		
	hools there (1)		velve students in a c			
501		ool students are also busy		Susan is a boarding school		
cti						
	student. She lives in school (3) Monday to Friday. At 7:00 a. m., she gets up and(4) her teeth. At 7:20 a. m., she has breakfast. She begins her first class at 8:0					
	`					
	20 En	n has English, Maths, So		Chemistry in the morning. At		
		h. Then it's time (6)		g. In the afternoon, she has P. E.		
				ng, she does her homework in the		
Cla	assroom with (7)		She often goes to l			
~	Susan (8)		n Saturdays and Su			
Su	ınday afternoon s			n her father's car.		
(1)) A. is	B. are	C. has	D. have		
(2)		B. never	C. every day	D. everyday		
(3)	■ 200	B. at	C. in	D. from		
(4		B. brushes	C. is brushing	D. are brushing		
(5)		B. but	C. so	D. and		
(6)		B. to doing	C. to do	D. doing		
(7 ₎		B. her	C. herself	D. his		
(8) (9)		B. to stay	C. staying	D. from		
20) A. on 0) A. going	B. in	C. at C. went	D. goog		
		B. go		D. goes		
				介给的四个选项中,选出一个最		
佳答:	案,并将答题卡	上对应题目所选的选项	万涂黑。			
2.	China is a larg	ge (1) and d	lifferent parts have d	lifferent features. There are many		
(2)	(2) between the north and the south.					
	In (3)	, it is quite cold in	the north of China.	The temperature is often		
(4)) an	d the water freezes (结闭	(x) in the river. Some	etimes it snows (5)		
an	d everything is v	white after the snow.				

People often wear (6)

as making (7)

coats and shoes to do outdoor (户外的) activities, such

, throwing snow balls and going skating. But in the south, the



weat	ther is usually (8)	and wet in v	vinter. People	in Hainan c	an even go swimmin	g 扫码查看解析		
in th	e sea and enjoy the	bright sunshine on the	beach.					
	People's way of life in the north is quite (9)				from that in the south. In the			
north, people like eating food like buns and noodles, while rice is the main (10) for								
people in the south. People in the north usually come and go by land, but people in the south								
travel by land and by boat.								
(1)	A. city	B. town	C. country	D. cou	ntryside			
(2)	A. differences	B. meanings	C. languages	D. cha	nges			
(3)	A. spring	B. summer	C. autumn	D. win	ter			
(4)	A. high	B. low	C. large	D. sma	all			
(5)	A. little	B. hardly	C. heavily	D. hap	pily			
(6)	A. many	B. much	C. thin	D. thic	ek			
(7)	A. model planes	B. friends	C. snowmen	D. mus	sic			
(8)	A. hot	B. warm	C. cool	D. colo	d			
(9)	A. similar	B. same	C. different	D. diff	icult			
(10)	A. food	B. drink	C. plant	D. mea	at			
	Name: Rose Age: 12 tionality (国籍) En gland Class: 2Grade. 2 ephone number: (0 10)7233-7569	Name: Fred Age: 11 Nationality: the U. S. A Class: 5 Grade: 1 Telephone number: (0 10)7355-4321	A Class Grad	14 : the U. S. s: 3 e: 3 number: (0	Name: Tom Age: 13 Nationality: Canad Class: 7 Grade: 2 Telephone number: 10)2067-4311	256		
(1)	How old is rose? A. She is eleven.	B. She is twelve.	She is thirte	en D She	is fourteen			
(2)	Where is Tom from		o. One is unite	on. D. one	15 TOUT COIL.			
\ - /	A. Japan.		C. The USA.	D. Car	nada.			
(3)	What's the girl's (
	A. Jane		C. Rose	D. Ma	ria			
(4)	What's Fred's telep							
-3.0 MB	DATE:	59. B. (010)7355-4321	. C. (010)236	5-4301. D	. (O10)2067-4311.			
(5)	What class is Keik	20 2 00						
		3. B. class 7;grade 2.	C. class 5;grad	de 1. D. cl	ass 2;grade 2			

4. Bill's blog

What we did in September to SAVE OUR EARTH.



Week 1 — This week, my family tried to use less electricity (包). We turned off lights when no one was in the room. We turned off the TV when nobody was watching it. Mum only used cold water in the washing machine. Week 2 —We started recycling (回收利用) this week. Mum kept the plastic (塑料的) shopping bags from the supermarket to use again. It is a good way to help our environment. Week 3 —We had short showers. Mum and Dad used less water when they made tea. My sister and I didn't leave the water running when we brushed our teeth. Week 4— Usually my mum drove my sister and me to school. This week we started riding our bikes to school. It's different but good exercise! Dad and a few of the people he works with also started to carpool this week — they drove only one of their own cars together to work. It was cool! What did Bill and his family do in Week 1? (1) A. They recycled. B. They drove less. C. They saved water. D. They saved electricity. What did Bill's mum do in Week 2? (2)A. She went to work by bus. B. She used less water to make tea. C. She kept the used shopping bags. D. She stopped using the washing machine. How many ways did Bill and his family take to save water? B. Two. C. Three. D. Four. A. One. How did Bill and his sister go to school in Week 4? A. On foot. D. By bike. B. By bus. C. By car. The underlined word "carpool" means " in Chinese. (5)A. 拼车 B. 租车 C. 修车 D. 检车 5. 配对阅读. 请根据五位学生提供的信息,从A - G中选出与其相匹配的选项. (有两个多余 选项) A. You can go up them and politely (礼貌 Tony has too much homework (1) 地) tell them to stop eating and keep quiet. to do every day. He doesn't have much time to r B. You can tell your teacher about it. And as elax (放松). k her/him not to give you too much homew Kate isn't good at learning Eng ork. lish. She worries (担心) a lot about her English C. You can read some books about English 1 study. earning or ask your classmates to help you. D. You can stay at home and read some boo Mary has to do lots of housewor (3) ks or listen to music. k. She has to clean her house and do the dishes. E. Tell them you need some freedom (自 She feels tired. 由). You also need time to be with your frie Some students talk and eat in t (4)nds. he library. It's too noisy. I can't read books well F. You can tell your parents you are tired aft there. er doing housework. And let them give you Betty isn't happy because her p (5) some time to relax. arents don't let her go out with her friends, even G. You can make some Chinese friends and on weekend. talk with them in Chinese every day.

2.3.



	4.
	5.
四四	1、短文填空。
6.	请用适当的词完成下面的短文, 并把所缺单词填写在答题卡指定的位置上. 每个空只能均
	写一个形式正确、意义相符的单词.
	Dear students,
	My (1) is Bob. I live in London. London is the
	(2) of England. I want a pen pal (笔友) in China. I think China
	a very beautiful place. I am 14 years old and my birthday is (4)
	spring. I can speak English and a little French. (5) parents have three children,
	and they are my (6) Tom, my sister, Sarah and me. They have pen pals
	America and Australia. I like playing computer games. My brother's favourite sport is
	(7) . I (8) football, too. My favourite subject (科目) is
	English, (9) I don't like maths. It's too difficult (困难的). Can you write to
	(10) soon?
	Yours,
	Bob
	1.
	2.
	3.
	4.
	5.
	6
	7. o
	9.
	10.
五	、回答问题。
7.	Sally is an English girl. She is eleven years old. Her hair is long. Her face is round. Her
	nose is small, and her eyes are big. Sally is now in No. 7 Junior High School. She is in Class
	Four, Grade Seven.
	Sally has a good friend. His name is Daniel. Daniel comes from the USA. He is eleven
	years old, too. He has a round face, a wide mouth and a big nose. Daniel and Sally are in the same school. They are in the same grade, but they are in
	different classes. Miss Li is Sally's Chinese teacher. She is from Beijing, China. She has long
	hair, a small mouth and big eyes. She is a good teacher and nice to her students. All her students
	like her very much.
	(1) How old is Sally?
	(2) What class is Sally in?



	(3)	Where does Daniel come from?					
	(4)	What's the name of Sally's good friend?					
	(5)	Is Miss Li an English teacher?					
六	、书	面表达。					
8.	3. 根据要求完成短文写作,请将作文写在答题卡指定的位置上.						
	请写一篇英语短文介绍你的英语老师,并表达你是否喜欢英语课和其原因. 短文要求不少						
	于60词.						
	注意事项:						
	1. 意思清楚, 表达通顺, 行文连贯, 书写规范;						
	2. 请勿在文中使用真实的校名, 地名及提示信息以外的名字.						
		My English teacher					
	(L						
	82						
	X3 -						
	(j 						

8.

